
 

   

 

Dales & Peaks Energy Readiness Workshop, 5th 
March 

Are you looking to reduce your energy costs and emissions? Need a grant to 
help? If so don't miss the free event on 5th March at Cromford Mills. The 
aim of the day is to produce an initial baseline and identify energy saving 
measures.   

  

This event is part of the Derbyshire Dales Accelerator programme which 
offers 1:1 business advice, carbon audits and energy grants.  Other free 
events, both online and in person range from ‘Marketing on a Shoestring’ to 
‘Workplace Wellbeing’.  

Business Grants 

Need help to finance a business development project?  Our business grants 
scheme can assist with up to 80% of eligible costs depending on the size of 
your project.  The funds are limited so register your interest now.    

 

 

 
 

Grants for Village Halls 

https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsDg0np3PeicsZC2Js08ZR/gzvIyXXBhI_d
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsE8LW1To0oY2pFrhgysHV/bTawKpO7izBW
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsEagEDuCMuTD5Jh5VxbzZ/vDDn7Avvntdh
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsEagEDuCMuTD5Jh5VxbzZ/vDDn7Avvntdh
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsF30wQKaj0ONLNWTKwLhd/K3nBkMS0Y_bq
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsF30wQKaj0ONLNWTKwLhd/K3nBkMS0Y_bq


A Defra- funded grant scheme has recently opened to help rural community 
buildings undertake projects such as disability access, toilet upgrades and 
new kitchens.  Grants of £2k - £5k (up to 20% of eligible costs) are on 
offer.   The scheme is open until 25 March for applications – see here. 

 

 

 
 

Farming Investment Fund 

For information about funding for farmers, foresters, growers and 
contractors including grants for investing in new technology, equipment 
and infrastructure see the Farming Investment Fund 

 

 

 
 

Tourism Events 2024 

  
Tourism Awards 

Good luck to our local Derbyshire Dales tourism businesses who are shortlisted 
for the final round of the Peak District, Derbyshire and Derby Tourism Awards 
2024.  Winners will be announced at a ceremony at Derby on the 7th 
March.  With Dales businesses shortlisted in each of the 14 categories we hope 
they sweep the board…! 

https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsFVLeckz56JXbRLr9v5Ph/-ATLnwqPvFF6
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsFxgMpBNRCEhrVBEytp7l/z6TFGt_drqMm


 

 

Season Opener and Leaflet Swap 

This business-to-business event is an opportunity to network with other tourism 
businesses in the area, and to gather tips and information as well as one 
another’s leaflets.  Book your place here.  

 

 

 
 

We've recently changed our enewsletter platform. Don't worry, you won't 
miss a beat – we've seamlessly transferred your subscription, and you'll 
continue receiving our emails without interruption. 

www.investinderbyshiredales.org  
 

   

 

The District Council is committed to fulfilling its obligations under Data Protection legislation by keeping your personal 
data safe and secure.   Our policy and privacy notice can be viewed here. 
   

 

Derbyshire Dales District Council 
 

https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsGQ151blnI9s7Z0cnsYpp/XBKbJSfXdYec
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsGsLnE2A9O52Ncq0crIXt/j79GnThO6rfW
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsHKgVQSYVU0CdgfORq2Fx/EU9X1vHZTFfi


Town Hall, DE4 3NN, Matlock 
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mailto:gill.chapman@derbyshiredales.gov.uk
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/un/sh/1t6AVsdYhqSR1ufJsvKg44bc1PjSJZ/qb4BMRvAa8Pn
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsHn1DcswrZvMtkUmGoly1/recBFhmm-axe

